
2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S

2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S

2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S

2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S

2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S

2018 
AMANTIS RED RESERVA

Beautiful, dark ruby color. 
Very complex mix of ripe 
raspberries and blackberries. 
Rich and spicy with red berry 
flavors, very elegant, silky 
tannins and very long finish.

90 PT
S


